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FROM THE EDITOR

Our journal, which aims to ensure and enhance communication and collaboration 
among managers, academics and researchers operating in the tourism industry, 
is published online biannually. We are very happy and proud to have published 
our second issue after an enjoyable and successful work process with our journal 
team, referees and authors. This issue of our journal is presenting you five original 
and research-based articles. I wish the research and review articles published to 
contribute to the tourism academy, tourism sector and tourism students.

The Journal of Tourism, Leisure and Hospitality (TOLEHO) is also celebrating its 
first anniversary with the release of this second issue. We are excited to be heading for 
our second year with the valuable support of you distinguished academics. I sincerely 
thank our referees and members of the advisory board who have contributed to the 
scientific review of the articles in the publication process. I wish you dear readers 
peace, happiness and academic success in upcoming 2020.

Cem Işık, Ph.D.

Editor-In-Chief


